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Print on Demand *****.Mill Creek in Cleveland, Ohio, receives
discharges from combined-sewer overflows (CSOs) and other
sanitary-sewage inputs. These discharges affect the water
quality of the creek and that of its receiving stream, the
Cuyahoga River. In an effort to mitigate this problem, the
Northeast Ohio Regional Sewer District implemented a project
to eliminate or control (by reducing the number of overflows)
all of the CSOs in the Mill Creek watershed. This study focused
on monitoring the microbiological water quality of the creek
before and during sewage-collection system modifications.
Routine samples were collected semimonthly from August 2001
through September 2004 at a site near a U.S. Geological Survey
stream gage near the mouth of Mill Creek. In addition, event
samples were collected September 19 and 22, 2003, when
rainfall accumulations were 0.5 inches (in.) or greater.
Concentrations of Escherichia coli (E. coli) were determined
and instantaneous discharges were calculated. Streamflow
and water-quality characteristics were measured at the time of
sampling, and precipitation data measured at a nearby
precipitation gage were obtained from the National Oceanic
and Atmospheric Administration. Concentrations of E....
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